
From: "arhealth" <Ar.Health.Unit.admin_head@admin.iitd.ac.in>
Subject: MEDICAL INSURANCE POLICY FOR THE YEAR 2017-2018 - AWARD OF CONTRACT TO

NATIONAL INSURANCE CO LTD. - VIPUL CARDS
Date: Thu, August 17, 2017 4:09 pm
To: "Circular" <circular@admin.iitd.ac.in>,"Ar Cdn" <arcdn@admin.iitd.ac.in>

Kind Attn: All Faculty / Staff Members / Retired Employees

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to inform you that Medical Insurance Policy for the Year 2017-18 
(2.8.2017 to 1.8.2018) has been awarded to National Insurance Co. Ltd. 
after tender processing with the approval of the Competent Authority.  
M/s Vipul will continue to be TPA for this policy.

It has been informed by M/s Vipul that details of the members already 
enrolled are available on the following link:

http://www.vipulmedcorp.com/corpmain.aspx?val=361500501710001407

All existing members are requested to use the above link for their 
details.

M/s Vipul has also informed that the Vipul ID Cards issued in Previous 
Year policy is valid in current year policy.  For all new 
joinees/members, they will be issuing new cards.

Top-Up Premium rates and other related details are being finalised with 
National Insurance Co. Ltd. and will be circulated soon to all the 
members for their information.

For any further details, please contact Mr. Anil Yadav, CDN Section, RAX 
1739 and Mrs.Manju Sharma, CDN Section, RAX 7169.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

N. Bhaskar
Assistant Registrar
Health Unit
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